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1 
All meals are served 
with 1% white or 
non-fat chocolate 
milk 
 

2 
Breakfast: Muffin, 
yogurt, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Meatloaf, 
mashed potatoes, 
steamed carrots, 
roll, salad, fruit 

3 
Breakfast: Sausage & 
cheese breakfast   
sandwich 
 
Lunch: Pulled pork 
sandwich, tater tots, 
chips, salad, fruit 

4 
Breakfast: Banana/
pumpkin bread, hard 
boiled egg, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Grilled cheese, 
tomato basil soup, 
salad, fruit 

5 
Breakfast:  Strawberry 
shortcake, fruit 
 
Lunch: Homemade 
cheeseburger, fries, 
baked beans, salad, 
fruit 

6 
Breakfast:  Pancake on a 
stick, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Chicken nuggets, 
chips, cheese sauce, 
green beans, salad, fruit 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
Breakfast: Fruit & 
yogurt parfait, UBR, 
fruit 
 
Lunch: Beef      
stroganoff,  roll, rice, 
green beans, salad, 
fruit 

10 
Breakfast:  Biscuits & 
gravy, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Chili, steamed 
carrots, salad, maple 
bar, fruit 

11 
Breakfast:  Pancakes, 
sausage, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Mini corn 
dogs, coleslaw, baked 
beans, salad, fruit 

12 
Breakfast:  Breakfast 
casserole, toast, fruit 
 
Lunch: Chicken cordon 
bleu sandwich, fries, 
salad, fruit 
 

13 
Breakfast:  Cereal, toast, 
yogurt, sausage, fruit 
 
Lunch:  Deli sandwich, 
chips, cucumbers,       
tomatoes, salad, fruit 

14 

15 

 

 16 
Breakfast:  Cook’s 
Choice- Biscuits, 
gravy, fruit 
 
Lunch: Cook’s 
Choice–  

 17 
Breakfast: Cook’s 
Choice- Waffles,      
sausage, fruit 
 
Lunch: Cook’s Choice- 
Hot dogs, chili, 
steamed carrots, salad, 
fruit 

18 
Breakfast: Cook’s 
Choice- Breakfast 
sandwich, fruit 
 
Lunch: Cook’s Choice-
Christmas  
Dinner 
 

 

19 
Breakfast:  Cook’s 
Choice- Breakfast    
burrito, fruit 
 
Lunch: Cook’s Choice- 
Fish & chips, coleslaw, 
fruit 
 

20 
Breakfast:  Cook’s Choice 

Cereal, toast, yogurt, 
fruit 

 
Lunch: Cook’s Choice- 
Italian dunkers, green 
beans, marinara, fruit 

 
HALF DAY 

21 
 

22 23 
NO SCHOOL 

24 
NO SCHOOL 

25 
NO SCHOOL 

26 
NO SCHOOL 

 

27 
NO SCHOOL 

28 

DECEMBER 2024 


